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The North Carolina Rule Review Commission
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Re:  Request for Earlier Review of Rules
from June 15 to May 18, 2017
Periodic Rules Review of 21 NCAC 25
N.C. Interpreter & Transliterator Licensing Board

Dear Honorable Commission:

I represent the North Carolina Interpreter & Transliterator Licensing Board (the
“Board”). The Board completed its periodic review of its Rules (21 NCAC 25 .0101 - .0703
“Interpreter and Transliterator Board™) and filed all required documents with the Rules Review
Commission (“RRC”) in January of this year. Pursuant to 26 NCAC 05 .0205, a copy of the
Board’s Report and Public Comments received were previously submitted to the RRC and are
included with this request.

The Board’s Rules are scheduled for review at the RRC’s June 15, 2017, meeting. I plan
to represent the Board during the RRC’s meeting to answer questions and provide information
that the RRC may desire pertaining to the Board’s Rules. However, I am scheduled to be out of
town during the week in which June 15" meeting falls and will not be able to attend the RRC
meeting. Therefore, to properly represent the Board as its sole legal counsel, I respectfully
request that the RRC please move the review of the Board’s Rules to its meeting scheduled on
May 18, 2017.
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This request is not interposed for the purposes of delay; but rather, it will promote the
faster review of the Rules. Additionally, the Board voted to make this request, so I make it with
the consent and approval of the Board.

On behalf of the Board, I thank you for your consideration of this request. Please contact
me should you have any questions or need additional information.

Yours very truly,

R. Gre} , Jr.
ecial Deputy Attorney General




